| am delighted to inform you that we are now open to receiving student nominations from your institution
for the 2015-16 academic session!

We have reviewed our procedures in order to simplify and improve the efficiency of the application
procedure for you and your students and hopefully enhance the beginning of their Study Abroad
experience at the University of Nottingham.

Please find attached a new nomination form we would like you to complete. Please ensure that the
students you are nominating comply with the agreement with the University of Nottingham.

We have also made key updates to our web pages including important changes to deadlines which you can
view here:

http://www.nottingham.ac.uk/studywithus/international-applicants/spend-part-of-your-degree-
here/erasmus-programme.aspx




